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NOTICE OF 2019 CEMETERY LOT OWNERS’ ANNUAL MEETING 

 

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that an annual meeting of the lot owners of Jersey State 

Memorial Park cemetery will take place on Sunday, February 24, 2019 at 10:00 A.M. at the 

Hampton Inn, Glenwood Avenue, Teaneck, NJ 07666.  The purpose of the meeting is to provide 

lot owners with a report by the cemetery’s President on the activities, management and affairs of 

the cemetery company including the current needs of lot ownership.  In addition, all lot owners 

including individuals and group owners are urged to attend the meeting and present to the 

cemetery’s President all records of ownership of graves as soon as possible prior to the meeting.  

            PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any individuals and groups who purchased 

graves from October 2005 until December 2014, with or without the involvement of Joseph 

Carlino, must present records of ownership and proof of payments for the graves to the cemetery’s 

President as soon as possible prior to the meeting.  Please contact Jersey State Memorial Park 

office at 732-649-6333 if you have any question. 

Waheed Khalid  

President            


